
 

 

 

TO:  Faculty Senate    
     
FROM: Dave Turnbull Faculty Senate Chair   
 
RE:  Proposal to Extend the BA in Business Administration to the Everett Campus  
 
DATE: December 3, 2020 
 
 
 
The Fast Track Proposal to Extend the BA in Business Administration to the Everett 
Campus was reviewed by the Faculty Senate Steering Committee.  No 
comments/concerns were raised and this proposal was approved by unanimous 

consent. This will be placed as an Information Item on the December 10, 2020 
Senate agenda. 
 
 
 
 


